
[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, ZIP Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[Date] 

 

[Congressional Representative's Name] 

[Address] 

[City, State, ZIP Code] 

 

Dear [Congressional Representative's Name], 

 

I hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. I am writing to encourage you to join the 

Health Professionals Network and the allied healthcare workforce across the country in celebrating 

Allied Health Professionals Week (November 5-11), and to draw your attention to the current state of 

the allied health workforce and the critical challenges they face, particularly the persistent shortages 

occurring in the field. 

Allied Health Professionals Week offers us an opportunity to recognize and appreciate the immense 

contributions of allied health professionals to our healthcare system. These dedicated individuals work 

tirelessly behind the scenes, often in roles that are integral to patient care, yet they are frequently 

overlooked. These professionals play a crucial role in ensuring the health and well-being of our 

communities. 

The allied health workforce is currently grappling with significant shortages, and the demand for their 

expertise is only growing. Allied healthcare workforce shortages pose a risk to the quality and 

accessibility of healthcare services. We must take action to address this issue to ensure that our 

healthcare system is meeting the evolving needs of our population. 

[Share some of the challenges your profession/facility/organization is facing] 

We urge you to consider supporting initiatives that: 

• Increase Allied Health Education Opportunities: Supporting programs and initiatives that expand 

allied health education and training can help produce a more substantial and qualified 

workforce. 



• Provide Additional Scholarships and Incentives: Encouraging policies that provide scholarships 

and incentives to students pursuing allied health careers can attract more individuals to these 

vital roles. 

• Increased Telehealth Integration: Recognizing the importance of allied health professionals in 

telehealth services can expand access to healthcare in underserved areas. 

• Workforce Recruitment and Retention: Supporting efforts to recruit and retain allied health 

professionals, including providing appropriate reimbursement and compensation - can help 

address ongoing shortages. 

By acting in these areas, we can improve the state of the allied health workforce, ensuring that our 

communities have access to the care and expertise they need. 

As we celebrate Allied Health Professionals Week, I would be delighted if you could consider addressing 

these concerns and advocating for policies that strengthen the allied health workforce. Your support in 

this endeavor would make a meaningful difference to both healthcare professionals and the 

communities they serve. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter, and I look forward to hearing about any steps you 

plan to take in support of our allied health professionals. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


